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Montessoriacademync.com 

Read Our Blog at http://blog.montessoriacademync.com 

Like Us On Facebook at https://www.facebook.com/
DaycareandPreschoolnc

 During these difficult and unprecedented times, we are 
keeping calm and carrying on here at the Montessori Academy of 
Carrboro.  We are open and caring for children with a reduced 
staff.  Our numbers are slowly growing as we’ve welcomed back 
several of our friends and a couple more of our teachers!   

 The start of June means the start of Summer Themes!  
Our first theme was “At The Zoo.”  We had fun learning about all 
kinds of animals.  The toddler classes enjoyed listening to 
recordings of animal sounds, while the older kids had fun getting 
their faces painted like their favorite animals. 

 Our theme for the second week of June was “Reading Is 
Fundamental.”  We all enjoyed talking about our favorite books, 
and discovering new stories.  

 We miss all of you very much!  We are all very much 
looking forward to having everyone return to the Montessori 
Academy of Carrboro.  Until then, we hope everyone is staying 
safe and healthy!
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